
 

Volunteers Needed!!! 
As we move forward and prepare to host the 98th National Convention 

in Springfield, August 8-13, 2021, we need all hands on deck. 

Whether it is volunteer hours to help with the many positions we need to fill 

during the week, or a monetary donation to help defray costs, every generous 

gesture will be much appreciated.  We all need to pitch in and make this an 

event that will remembered. 

Please contact PDC Greg Baker, PDC Mike Malmstrom, NCDVP PDP Renee McGuan, or any 

Department officer.  Contact information may be found on the IL Marine website. 
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